
MRJH Service Club 

This year we starting a Jr. High Service Club.  It is a place where students 
can bring their lunches one day a week, eat together, and then work on 
humanitarian projects.  We will be working on blankets for homeless 
shelters, bear dolls for refugee camps, bead animals for school kits, letters 
to service personnel, and many other projects.  This is a place where our 
kids can truly make a difference in their community and the world while 
they make friends within the school. 

We will have our first introductory meeting on Tuesday, Oct 25th (the day 
students return from Fall Break) in the Auditorium during both lunches. 
 We will explain more details and get to know each other a little better. 
 After that, we will have the Service Club every week in D-Hall during both 
lunches. 

Because we are just starting, we are asking for more volunteers who may 
come as often as they are able (even once a month will help) to work 
directly with students.  If you’d like to volunteer, please contact Jill Brown 
at jillbrownie@gmail.com for more information. 

We also are asking for donations of the following items 
 • Scissors (Fiskars ‘Graduates’ work the best) 
 • 1 1/2 yard swatches of children’s print fleece (new only, please) 
 • Scrapbooking supplies (paper, glue sticks, stickers, etc. 

If you’d like to donate, please contact Jill Brown at jillbrownie@gmail.com. 
  

We are looking forward to starting this club and getting to know your 
students. Please have them look for more information on the posters in the 
hallways, and feel free to contact Jill Brown with any further questions.
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